
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
4/1/24 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 
Year 1 and 2 After-schools 

 
From today, Thursday 4th January 2024, Year 1 and 2 After-schools will be 
operated in-house from 2-3pm, Monday to Friday, at a cost of £2 per day. Each 
day there will be a different activity planned.  
 
After-schools can be booked online using SchoolMoney. Please ensure that 
bookings for the week ahead are completed by the Sunday evening. 
 
The pick-up arrangements will be the same as normal for Year 1 and 2. Year 1 
children can be collected from the Year 1 block at 3pm and Year 2 children from 
outside the main office at 3pm. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sean Kavanagh 
Acting Principal 
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